## ADBC BOARD MINUTES 3-16-2019 (AFTER MEMBERSHIP MEETING)

President Steve Kornegay called a short board meeting after the membership meeting, March 16, 2019 with Dorothy Moore, Helen Nelson, Mickey Tryon, Theresa Brantley, Melody Gann and newly elected Tracy Stanley. Sue Gilbreath had to leave right after the ADBC Membership Meeting and was not present.

David Pearlman's farewell party was set for April 12, 2019, and we will have a Cinco de Mayo Party Saturday, May 4.

It was also decided to charge the extra dollar that ADBC has been absorbing for special games: charity, grass roots, international and junior funds, effective the first of April. Melody is to write an announcement of this new policy and send to Steve for approval and then Bill White, the webmaster to post. Dorothy will add to the fee policy statement.

April 10, 2019 was set for the next meeting with old and new board members present at the beginning as required in the by-laws.

The meeting adjourned at 5pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Melody Gann, Secretary